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Comments: The Stibnite Gold Project presents a big opportunity for Idaho. Without this project, the conditions at

Stibnite will likely never get better. Fish will continue to be blocked from their spawning grounds by an abandoned

mine pit and legacy tailings will continue to degrade water quality. The project also presents an opportunity for

America. It could help secure a domestic source of antimony, so we can stop our import reliance on this critical

mineral. This is an important project and I appreciate the opportunity to provide my feedback as part of Perpetua

Resources' public permitting process.

 

A diverse economy is a strong economy. I am excited about the year-round employment opportunities and other

benefits the Stibnite Gold Project will bring to the region. The economic impacts of the project have been closely

analyzed by the USFS and numerous other independent, third-party analysts. I know some are concerned about

the project's impacts to tourism. However, analysis by the USFS in the DEIS importantly concluded that the

Stibnite Gold Project would have negligible socioeconomic impacts to the region's recreation tourism sector. I

hope the Stibnite Gold Project will be allowed to move forward utilizing Burntlog Road, so we can provide more

than 500 family-wage jobs to Idahoans and inject millions into the local economy.

 

Reviewing Perpetua Resources' improved plans it is clear to me the company really believes in taking care of the

environment and keeping the community safe. That is why they reduced water temperatures, improved water

quality and shrunk the project footprint by 13 percent. I urge you to trust in your own review process and permit

the Stibnite Gold Project.


